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Waukesha Public Library 

Waukesha Public Library will be offering an 
outdoor holds pickup service starting on 
Monday, April 27.  
 

More details will be posted on the Library 
website when available.  
 

In the meantime, if you have placed holds on 
items that you no longer need, please log 
into your library account and cancel them.  

 

 

 


